PENKRIDGE BANK ROAD RUGELEY STAFFORDSHIRE WS15 2UE PRINCIPAL: RACHAEL SANDHAM

T +44 (0)1889 802440
E enquiries@hartschool.org.uk
www.hartschool.org.uk

RSA/SHA

12 September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,



Year 5 and 6 Open Event

I am writing to let you know that The Hart School will be holding its Open Evening on Thursday 2 October 2025. To allow staff time to prepare for this important event, students will finish school earlier than usual at 12.40pm on this day.

Please note:

School buses will run at their normal times. If you are unable to collect your child at 12.40pm, they are welcome to remain in school until the end of the normal school day.

Free School Meals

Students entitled to free school meals will be able to collect their lunch during Break 1, with their allowance transferred to this earlier break.

If you have children in Years 5 or 6 and would like to bring them along, we would be delighted to welcome you. You will have the chance to hear directly from our Principal by booking a place via the link below. If you simply wish to come along for a look around, please do so you will be warmly welcomed.

We are very excited to showcase everything Hart has to offer and look forward to welcoming prospective families to this important evening.

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to welcoming you and your child to our Open Event and sharing with you all the wonderful opportunities that The Hart School has to offer.

To secure your place at our Open Evening, scan the QR code or book directly here: <u>Get Tickets</u>

Yours sincerely,

Ms R Sandham **Principal**

